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Dear Delegates of UNESCO,  

 

Welcome to YUNMUN XXXIV! My name is Ruthie Kaplowitz, and I am super excited to be your 

chair this year.  

 

Just so y’all know a little more about me: I am from Memphis, TN and attended the Margolin 
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systems, established over 1,073 World Heritage Sites, built schools and youth networks, and 

compiled a general history series chronicling the history of the world.3 Everything that UNESCO 

has accomplished has been directed towards the goal of exchanging knowledge and culture to 

preserve peace worldwide.  

 

While doing research and preparing for the conference remember that you are representing the 

views of your given country, not your personal opinions. Additionally, keep in mind that all writing 

you submit must be your own, and all sources must be cited! All papers will be submitted through 

TurnItIn to check for plagiarism, which will not be tolerated under any circumstance.  

 

I am looking forward to meeting all of you, but in the meantime please do not hesitate to email 

any questions, comments, or concerns to me at rkaplowi@mail.yu.edu. I can’t wait to see what 

y’all bring to the table! 

 

Sincerely,  

Ruthie Kaplowitz 

Chair, UNESCO 

YUNMUN XXXIV 
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